
Printed on: 21/05/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/05/2019  12:04:302019/2217/P INT Caroline Hill I object to this planning application for a mansard roof extension on 73 Leverton St, for two reasons:

1. The proposed extension will destroy the continuous roofline of the neighbouring houses. There are no 

extensions on the roofs of several houses on either side. The proposed extension would stand out in an 

ungainly manner.It would also establish a precedent.

2. At the time of writing, there are no plans, relating to this application, available to view on Camden's website. 

Therefore this application is invalid.

I am asking you to refuse this application for the reasons given above.

Please acknowledge receipt of this objection.
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